ST AUGUSTINE’S ASHEN
We are delighted to say that the Church will be holding a service on 9th August 2020. This will be the first service in a pattern of regular weekly services in the benefice as a whole.  To be sure that we are able safely to accommodate those attending the service it is essential that we can regulate the number of those in the church for the service.  We would ask please that anyone intending to attend the service should notify one of the church wardens in advance – their contact details are Maureen Rigg maureenrigg@hotmail.co.uk 0140788678 or Robin Purchas robin.purchas1@btinternet.com 01440785487, indicating who is attending and their contact details in event that it is necessary to trace those attending the service in the event of a case of infection.  The details will be kept only for this purpose and will be destroyed 21 days after the service.  One of the church wardens will confirm whether or not there is sufficient accommodation for anyone giving prior notification.  If anyone wishes to attend but has not given prior notice, we will endeavour to accommodate them, but there is a risk that, if the limit for safely accommodating those attending the service has been reached, they will not be able to attend the service inside the church and will have to remain outside. If you are attending, would you please read beforehand and follow the accompanying Covid 19 guidance.
